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A critical stormwater upgrade will be commencing in Brunswick East this 

week. The work will require the temporary closure of the Capital City Trail 

crossing at Lygon Street. Detours will be in place for cyclists.   

 

What is happening 

A 40 metre section of the Lygon St Main stormwater drain has reached the end of its 

service life. To ensure that the local stormwater system continues to operate 

efficiently, we will be replacing this small section of the drain in Lygon Street, 

between Park Street and Brunswick Road.  

 
When work will take place  

7am on Wednesday 14 January to 1am on Tuesday 20 January.  

 
How the work will impact cyclists 

The Capital City Trail crossing at Lygon Street will be temporarily closed. The map 

below indicates a range of detour options that will be made available to cyclists. 

 

More information 

Please phone our Community Information Line on 1800 653 334 or contact us via 

enquiry@melbournewater.com.au  We apologise for any inconvenience and 

appreciate your understanding while we undertake these essential works. 


